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From: Nav Prasad [Navin.Prasad@rms.nsw.gov.au]
Sent: Thursday, 30 May 2019 5:40:11 PM
To: Kayla Atkins
CC: James Hall
Subject: RE: Notification of Public Exhibition - Planning Proposal at 55 Coonara Avenue, West Pennant
Hills (1/2018/PLP)

Hi Kayla,
 
RMS has reviewed the dra� DCP and dra� VPA and does not raise any objec�ons.
 
Regards
 
Nav Prasad
Senior Land Use Planner (PSC)
Strategic Land Use | Sydney Planning
T 02 8843 3321

www.rms.nsw.gov.au
Every journey matters
 
 
Roads and Maritime Services
Level 5 27 Argyle Street Parramatta NSW 2150
 
Please note that I am only available on Tuesdays, Wednesdays and Thursdays
 
 
 
From: Kayla Atkins [mailto:katkins@thehills.nsw.gov.au] 
Sent: Wednesday, 1 May 2019 2:19 PM
To: POPOFF Andrew M
Subject: Notification of Public Exhibition - Planning Proposal at 55 Coonara Avenue, West Pennant Hills (1/2018/PLP)
 
Good Afternoon,
 
Please see the attached notification letter relating to a Planning Proposal applicable to land at 55 Coonara Avenue,
West Pennant Hills. The Planning Proposal, draft Development Control Plan and draft Voluntary Planning Agreement
are now on public exhibition.
 
Please provide any comment by the completion of the exhibition period on Friday 31 May 2019.
 
If you require further information please contact me as per my details below, or alternatively, Bronwyn Inglis, Senior
Town Planner, on 9843 0531.
 
Kind regards,
Kayla
 

logo Kayla Atkins
Town Planner
+61 2 9843-0404 | katkins@thehills.nsw.gov.au
Administration Centre, 3 Columbia Court Norwest NSW 2153
PO Box 7064, NORWEST NSW 2153 | DX 9966 Norwest
www.thehills.nsw.gov.au
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The information contained in this email is strictly confidential and prepared solely for the use of the intended recipient(s).
The copyright of this communication belongs to The Hills Shire Council.
If you are not the intended recipient, please do not read, use, disseminate, distribute or copy this message or attachments.
If you have received this message in error, please notify the sender immediately and delete this message.
Views expressed in this message are those of the individual sender, and are not necessarily the views of The Hills Shire Council

DISCLAIMER

Before opening any attachments, please check them for viruses and defects.
The sender does not accept liability for any viruses, errors or omissions in the contents of this message or attachment, which arise as a
result of email transmission.

Before printing, please consider the environment

IMPORTANT NOTICE: This email and any attachment to it are intended only to be read or used by the named addressee. It is confidential and may contain
legally privileged information. No confidentiality or privilege is waived or lost by any mistaken transmission to you. Roads and Maritime Services is not
responsible for any unauthorised alterations to this email or attachment to it. Views expressed in this message are those of the individual sender, and are not
necessarily the views of Roads and Maritime Services. If you receive this email in error, please immediately delete it from your system and notify the sender.
You must not disclose, copy or use any part of this email if you are not the intended recipient.


